
From: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>
To: Amy Duffyaduffy@scprt.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/12/2014 1:33:38 PM
Subject: 1st Gentleman's tournament

Amy -  In chatting with Bill and Susan, we've come up with the following list of invitees:

Mark Powers, Chief Financial Officer, JetBlue
Steve McFessel, Managing Director Global Race Operations, Ironman (lead on new location options for the 
race: $50 million in economic impact for HHI)
Adam Wilcox, Director Regional Airport Operations, Porter Airlines (heads up new business development for 

the Canadian airline)

Bill wanted me to clarify the invite. Is this a joint invitation that comes from the Governor's office and our 
organization?

We won't make any verbal overtures etc., until the list is approved. Don't hesitate to let me know if you need 
additional details.

Regards,

Charlie

Charlie Clark
Vice President of Communications
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce 
P.O. Box 5647
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938
843-341-8378
cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
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